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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
12th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
15 July 2024 - Reward Trip to Superbowl Macclesfield 
 
Year 7 students have had a great year at All Hallows Catholic College, and we would like to offer them a place 
on a special trip on Monday 15th July to reward them for their hard work. The venue for the trip was selected 
by students.  
  
The cost of the trip is £20 per person and includes a game of bowling and Lazer quest and a hot food box. 
There is a small arcade in which the students will be allowed to spend some time in whereby it would be 
optional for them to bring a small amount of money for this time. We will leave College from the bus turning 
circle at 9:15am and walk via the yellow brick path to Superbowl. We will return by foot in time to catch the 
College buses, which are scheduled to leave at 3.25pm.     
 
In order for the students to attend the reward trip, they must adhere to the following requirements during 
the final half term: 

• Must have positive ‘Shine Points’ (0 or above) at the point of 8th July 2024 

• Must not have received a fixed term exclusion between the date of this letter and 8th July 2024 

There would be no refund on payment if the student is removed from the trip on poor behaviour grounds.  

I would be very grateful if you could consent by ticking the consent when you make payment on ParentPay 
by Friday 28th June.  
 
The college is keen to support all children and families and have therefore decided to subsidise a small 
number of places for children in receipt of free school meals. If you would like to be considered for a 
subsidised place, then please email confidentially with your request to trips@allhallows.org.uk.   
 
Please contact me at C.feely@allhallows.org.uk if you have any queries.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Miss Feely  
Year 7 Learning Leader 
 
 


